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August 9, 2024 

Dear Families, 

The start of the school year is almost here, and I am absolutely excited for a new beginning!  I believe that 
we have created strong momentum and energy moving forward, and I can't wait to see our students, staff 
and families come together and continue to build on all the good and excellence we have established. We 
have been busy this summer! It has been awesome to see students at our three schools working with our 
educators to extend their learning, having fun, and enjoying the summer days.   

Our facility team has done great work as always to get our schools ready to open, while also balancing all of 
the projects being completed.   The IT department has revamped our website, rolled out Parent Square, 
which is our new communication format (check your email for instructions to register), and is getting ready 
to open up our social media accounts.  Make sure to follow our school district Instagram and X accounts, 
and like our Facebook!  Last, our staff have been engaged in professional development throughout the 
summer as we continue to grow, focus on continuous improvement, and be the best for our students. 

As you can imagine, I am so proud of our school district!   Our students have the opportunity to explore 
their interests, are challenged to push themselves academically, and are encouraged to get involved in their 
schools. Our talented staff work hard to support and inspire them to reach their full potential.  Further, I am 
grateful to all of you for your encouragement, connection to our schools, and simple belief that we can do 
great things and really make a difference for our students when we work together.  

I'm looking forward to our continued partnership and a rewarding school year ahead! 

Best regards, 
  
Peter Weaver 
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